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1 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Year 11 students, parents & carers, and school staff, 

 

We had the first of the virtual post-16 options events on Tuesday night but unfortunately it did not work 

as well as we wanted. The platform we chose couldn’t cope with the volume of attendees and many had 

a poor experience. So we are cancelling the remaining events, including the one planned for your 

school. 

 

We are working on an alternative solution so that you will still get the chance to get the information you 

need about post-16 options as soon as possible. It may not be possible to replicate what we’ve done in 

person in an online experience but we are developing a solution and you will have this next week. 

 

At Form the Future our mission is to help young people prepare for their futures and we believe that this 

is needed now more than ever. We are doing everything in our power to provide the support and 

guidance young people deserve during these challenging times. 

 

If you would like any more information on this or anything else we’re doing to support students  and 

schools please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

With apologies and best wishes, 

 

Anne Bailey  

CEO 

 

abailey@formthefuture.org.uk 

01223 781296 
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